
 

Civil Aviation Safety Authority International Civil Aviation Organization 

Asia Pacific Safety Management Seminar and CASA Australia Led workshop 

 

The Civil Aviation Authority of Papua New Guinea (CASA PNG) had the pleasure of participating in 

the ICAO Asia Pacific Safety Management seminar and a CASA Australia led workshop held at the 

ICAO Regional Headquarters, Bangkok, Hanoi Thailand from 03rd to 06th February 2025. The 

conference was attended by our Meteorology Inspector Mr Konny Nato, Airworthiness inspector Ms 

Theresa Efi, Safety Trend Analysis Officer Ms Lydia Evesa and Flight Operations Inspector Miss 

Selina Kule.  

 

The Seminar provided a community forum for safety management professionals across the spectrum 

of industry in the APAC regions. Civil Aviation Authorities (CAAs), Air Navigation Service Providers 

(ANSPs) and industry will gather to foster safety partnership 

and build a stronger and more resilient network of safety 

practitioners to support the industry’s continuing efforts to 

maintain or improve safety performance.  

 

The CASA-AUS Australia led workshop commenced on 

the 06th Feb 2025 between Australia, Indonesia & PNG and 

was focused on the challenges and lessons learned in 

enhancing the Safety Management Systems (SMS), State Safety Program (SSP), and National 

Aviation Safety Plan (NASP). It featured a collaborative sharing of experiences from each State, with 

a focus on safety performance monitoring and the lessons learned along the way. The session 

addressed four key areas drawn from Australia’s journey in developing their SSP and their second 

NASP. 

 

 

 
 

 

 


